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Public Service Announcement
Conditions along the Kimmirut Trail (Ittijjagiaq Trail)

Start Date: March 28, 2013
End Date: April 1, 2013
lgaluit, NU 30 sec

Nunavut Parks would like to advise local residents and visitors to Katannilik Territorial
Park, that snowmobile conditions along sections of the trail between Igaluit and
Kimmirut are deteriorating. There are now areas of running water along the Soper River

that should be avoided.

For updated information on trail conditions, please contact the Territorial Parks office:

Iqaluit 975-2350
Kimmirut 939-2416

Nunavut Parks would like to remind users to travel safely and to carry the proper

emergency gear when heading out on the land.
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Jacquie Pepper-Journal

Manager, Communications, Education and Outreach
Department of Environment

867-975-7721

jpepper@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.

Tuhagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnagtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais a : www.gov.nu.ca.

Communications




